
Hello   Parents   and   Coaches:   
        Rives   Photography   is   excited   to   be   able   to   capture   this   year’s   soccer   memories.   
In   an   attempt   to    make   it   a   safe   environment,   we   are   doing   things   a   little   differently.    We   
still   need   a   photo   of   every   player   and   coach.    You   don‘t    have   to   purchase   photos   if   you   don’t   
like   them.    You   will   be   able   to   see   photos   before   you   order   this   year.     
   1    First   follow   the   steps   to   download   the   PhotoDay   App..   Text    myso21    to   90738,     
  

    2.    Show   up   for   your   scheduled   Photo   Day.    No   order   forms   and   no   money!!!   
  

    3.    At   the   table   take   a   4   x   6   card   and   fill   in   Child’s   name,   Team   Name   (not   sponsor),   and   
         Your   child’s   age.   
  

    4.   Get   in   line   with   a   Photographer.    Please   maintain   a   good   social   distance.     
    Your   Photographer   will   tell   you   what   to   do   from   there.   
  
  

After   Photoday,   if   you   text   in,   you   will   be   updated   when   your   photos   are   ready.   
  
  

Please   call   601-453-3111   if   you   have   any   questions.   


